
San Juan  Nei hborhood lm rovement Association

November 04, 2022

City Representative Dist 2 Alexandra Annello

Reference:  Rezoning on 5713 Welch Ave.

District 2 Representative Annello, the San Juan  Neighborhood  Improvement

Association would  like to see if it is possible to postpone the hearing and approval

of rezoning 5713 Welch Ave until  February.

There seems to be new concerns and issues with some residents next to the

property in question. We would like to hear and discuss with them on our next
association meeting  January 25,2023.

Sincerely

President
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